From: tara kingsiey I

Sent: 18 October 2017 13:47
To: Davies, Fiona
Subject: Planning app 2017/5799/P

I see that my neighbours have applied to erecting a former window at the back of their
property. I do not object in principle however I would ask that any windows installed are
permanently obscured as they will directly look into our dormer windows that are located at
the entrance to our bedroom.

T hope this is possible.

Many thanks

Tara
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